
February 11, 2020 
 
Re: HB 2601 
 
Dear Chairman Heubert, 
 
Our country was found on principles of freedom. Freedom from taxation, freedom from 
tyranny and freedom from persecution.  
 
I can think of nothing that is less free then forced medical procedures. Please vote to protect our 
right as parents to CHOOSE medical procedures for our children. We need to keep religious 
exemptions and it would be even better if philosophical exemptions were allowed for 
vaccinations.  
 
Currently we have a vaccination system that is corrupted by coercion and money. There is no 
way to hold a vaccine manufacture responsible for an injury.   To date the unbiased safety studies 
have not been done as required when the VAERS system was enacted.  Please vote for freedom 
and allow vaccine exemptions!  
 
Sincerely,  
Holly Menning  
Gardner, KS 


